# LINCOLN AVE PTA

Monthly Newsletter



November 2022

# **IMPORTANT DATES**

### **NOVEMBER 2**

PTA Meeting, 7pm

### **NOVEMBER 8**

No School **Election Day** 

### **NOVEMBER 10**

Picture Re-takes & Club/Group Photos Veteran's Breakfast

### NOVEMBER 11

No School Veteran's Day

#### **NOVEMBER 21**

Virtual Bingo

### NOVEMBER 24 & 25

No School Thanksgiving Break



# **NOVEMBER NEWS**

November is a month to reflect on all of the things we are thankful for and we'd like to thank all of our teachers and the entire staff at Lincoln Avenue Elementary. All of you work so hard every day to provide an amazing environment for our children. We'd also like to thank all of our parents for your support with the PTA and volunteering in many different ways. We're grateful for all of you.

The Lincoln Avenue Student Council, Site Based Team and PTA are inviting our families 'US Veteran's' to a special VETERAN'S BREAKFAST on Thursday, November 10th at 8:15am in the Lincoln Ave cafeteria.

Virtual BINGO will continue for the month of November! Join us on Monday, November 21st @ 7pm! We can't wait to hear your Thanksgiving jokes.

Join us on Wednesday, December 7th @ 7pm for our GINGERBREAD HOUSE DECORATING. Make some sweet memories as you build you own gingerbread chalet! Space is limited so sign up today!

Cold weather is upon us! Cozy up with a Lincoln Ave Lions BLANKET! Order information below.







# join the pta

We realize many are unable to volunteer as much as they would like, however, with your membership you can still be an important part of the PTA! Your membership ensures you receive important emails from the PTA regarding upcoming events and programs.

https://lincolnave.memberhub.com/store

## **FUNDRAISERS**

Pura Vida Bracelets Amazon Smile

# REMIND CODES

Sign up for important PTA reminders! Text the code for your child's grade to 81010

UPK-@laeptaupk Kindergarten - @laepta2035 1st Grade - @laepta2034 2nd Grade - @laepta2033 3rd Grade - @laepta2032 4th Grade - @laepta2031 5th Grade - @laepta2030

# Thank You

This month we had so many events and can't thank all the volunteers enough for donating their time to our special events; Book Fair, Stories by Starlight, BINGO bags and prizes, and Boo Bag Delivery

Jen Matheson Laura Wade Christine Rasmussen **Julie Boeger** Carol Shaw Shannon Rickard Krishtian Dantone **Justine Covais** Andrea O'Keefe Dana Sweet Allison Ahlers Heather Cook

Dawn Stier Adele Jeffery Erin Picken Rachel Gruler Ien Charles Stacie Seiler Cara Kudlek Melissa Brtiz Michele Scomello Anna Macukas Carolyn Plouffe Victoria Brady

Eileen Fitzpatrick Bevin Lang Frank Argento Susan Sessa Kristen Ell Jess Spivack Francesca Maione Albert Maione Jill Corso Courtney Giambanco Michele Rubenstein Jessica Tomas Karissa Mascolo

Allison Salke Angela Vaccaro Amanda Mullen Vita Kahler Megan Sozzi Richard Munchgesang Kelli Munchgesang April Polikoff Jaime Jones Jaclyn Minkel

Allyson Badolato Zena Joseph Iulie Kitz Renee Parisi Melissa Senatore Jill Trainor Sara Walther Jeanne Gilbert Ryan Stoddard Larry Owen Stoddard

A special Thank you to the Teachers who read during our Stories by Starlight Event!

> Coach Bolger Ms. LaClair Mrs O'Rourke Mr. Kearney Mrs. Kinsella Mrs. Gallagher Ms. Intermesoli Mrs. Bordt Mrs. Barone Mrs. Panarello

# THE MONTHLY RECAP

October was a very busy month filled with tons of fun events!

We wrapped up our FALL CATALOG FUNDRASIER and will be providing pickup information in the upcoming weeks as soon as we hear from the company. Thank you again for everyone's orders and support.

We were so happy to see all of the kids and their smiling faces in the library for the BOOK FAIR. They enjoyed picking out new books and seeing their favorite titles. Happy Reading!

STORIES BY STARLIGHT was held outside in the courtyard, which was decorated with beautiful lights. The children enjoyed hot cocoa and snacks while books were read to them under twinkling lights. All children who attended received a free family book to add to their home library. The free books were made possible by the profits generated from last year's Spring Book

Some of our 5th graders were busy creeping around Sayville delivering BOO BAGS to support the 5th grade Committee events and 5th grade graduation events. Thank you to all who ordered and booed family and friends.

The PTA wrapped the trees around Lincoln Ave with red ribbons for all to see in honor of RED RIBBON WEEK. The students dressed in different outfits red, tie dye/peace signs, sports jerseys etc. Guest speaker and author, Lysa Mullady kicked off the week and spoke to the children about how to deal with their emotions, communicate their feelings and why gossiping is unhealthy. She also graciously offered to autograph and personalize any of her books bought by Lincoln Ave students. A great gift idea for the holidays! Email the PTA to arrange.

Lincoln Avenue is now participating in the national PTA REFLECTIONS PROGRAM. Artists at Lincoln Avenue have submitted their work and this month professionals from our community will begin their judging. We wish all of our artist good luck! Winners will move on to a Regional level to possibly win scholarships. We plan to celebrate all students that submitted their work in the new year.

We always welcome any feedback, suggestions or new ideas! We encourage families to contact us using our email address with any and all comments or concerns.











#### **BOARD MEMBERS**

Jackie Amato

Co-Presidents Co-Vice Presidents Treasurer Allison Rothstein Stephanie Flynn Gabriela McQuillen

Connie Dinkel Stephanie Stoddard

Recording Secretary Corresponding Secretary Jacque Buckshaw

### COMMITTEES

**Reflections Committee** Stephanie Flynn, Chair Allison Rothstein Allison Salke **Jennifer Charley** Julie Boerger Maria Dey

**Holiday Boutique** Allison Rothstein, Co-Chair Jackie Amato, Co-Chair

**Gingerbread Decorating** Joanna Larkin, Chair Stephanie Stoddard, Co-Chair

5th Grade Committee Stephanie Flynn, Chair

5th Grade Committee (October Fundraiser CO-Chairs) Michele Cunningham Terri Marandino

**End of Year Event** Gabriella McQuillen, Co-Chair Stephanie Stoddard, Co-Chair

# ways you can keep in touch

REMIND APP FACEBOOK EMAIL WEBSITE

#### SOCIAL MEDIA RELEASE STATEMENT

Lincoln Ave PTA follows the standards and guidelines put forth by Sayville School District.
Please email us with any concerns.

Click here to read the social media release statement